

Reception Newsletter



28th January 2022

Fairy Tales

We have focused on the story Little Red Riding Hood this week. The children have loved acting out the story. We have started to make our story world boxes, these are like little theatres for children to act out the story using puppets.

As the wolf in the story has such big teeth this prompted us to start learning about oral hygiene. The children have learnt that they need to brush their teeth at least twice a day, eat and drink healthily and visit the dentist regularly.



Junk Modelling

If you could send in any recyclable materials for junk modelling it would be greatly appreciated! Thank you

Covid

We have had a lot of positive cases in Topaz and Sapphire classes. If you suspect you child is unwell, please make sure you do a Lateral Flow Test (LFT). Look out for symptoms of a cough, cold, sore throat, headache and or a temperature.

Reading

Please read daily with your child and record this in their reading record. Just a page or two a day will ensure their reading progresses. They will also be able to do a reading bead for their team which will help their team to win at the end of term!

Thank you

Dates for the Diary

Enrichment Day -Friday 4th February (come to school in PE kit)

Intergenerational Week -7th-11th February Bobble Hat Day - Friday 11th February Break up for half term - Friday 11th February

Back to school - Monday 21st February NSPCC Number day - Tues 22nd Feb (Come dressed as a number)

Phonics

We have been learning the digraphs

Short oo, long oo, or and ar and the words play, with, to, ride, and comes.

Maths

We have been hiding objects this week! We started with 5 farm animals, a field and a shed. We worked out if there were 3 animals in the field there had to be 2 animals in the shed. We used a 5 frame to help us work out how many animals were hiding each time we played the game.